March 05, 2018

Michael Hill
Downtown Community Development Coordinator
City of Victoria,

Michael,

As you know, the Bastion Square Revitalization Association has had a longstanding agreement with
the City of Victoria for the use of Bastion Square for the purposes of its public market. Over its 25
year history, the market has provided an opportunity for vendors to sell their artwork, animated an
important historical area of the town centre and raised funds that have been used to make
improvements to the square (e.g. canoe art piece).

We request the renewal of a three year term for the agreement to extend over the 2018 — 2020
summer market seasons. We have taken the liberty of revising the previous agreement to reflect

the change of dates and are attaching them here for your review and approval.

We would be happy to present our request to Council, if that would be appropriate.

President, Bastion Stjuare Revitalization Association

Copy: Chris Coates, City Clerk
Councillor Charlayne Thornton Joe, Liaison to Downtown Residents
Councillor Margaret Lucas, Liaison to Downtown Business



